
 

 

 

New MBS Items to Support      

Allied Health Participation in 

Multidisciplinary Case Conferences 
P H N  E D U C A T I O N  S E S S I O N  

 

Six new MBS item numbers will be available from 1 November 2021.They are intended to increase 

the uptake of multidisciplinary case conferences, improve care coordination and support the 

outcomes that matter most to patients and their families.This Mastermind presentation will introduce 

the new chronic disease management case conferencing Medicare Benefits Schedule (MBS) items 

for eligible allied health providers.  

The session will cover what these items are and some considerations for implementing. It will be 

relevant for General Practitioners, Allied Health providers, nurses and Practice Managers from both 

allied health practices and general practices.   

SPEAKERS: Donna Block (HNECC PHN Primary Care Improvement Officer) 

Heidi Avery (HNECC PHN Primary Care Improvement Officer) 

Joanna Coutts (HNECC PHN Integrated Health Manager) 

WHO:  General Practitioners, Allied Health providers, Nurses and Practice Managers 

WHEN: Tuesday 9th November 2021, 1.00 pm – 1.30 pm 

WHERE:  Online via GoToWebinar 

RSVP: Please click here to register 

 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6971400018610114575

